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OERAL TRADE
FE MMISSION
CER NOTIFICATION
OFFICE

November 15, 1995

YVIA FACSIMILE (202) 326-2624

Ms. Nancy Ovuka

Federal Trade Commission
Premerger Notification Office
Bureau of Competition, Room 303
Washington, D.C. 20580

Dear Ms. Ovuka:

In line with our discussion today, this letter is to request the opinion of your
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purposes. It is my understanding from our discussion that while the FTC regulations do not
specifically address the applicability of the Act to an LLC, it is the position of the FTC that
an LLC which generally takes on the characteristics of a corporation is subject to the Act
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